
 

"...Go ye into all the world and preach the gospel to every creature." 
-Mark 16:15 

 

   

 

 

 

Moundou Chad, West Africa  
 

 

  

Dear Chad Support Team, 
   

    Dear brother,  
  Allow us once again, before talking about our 
activities, to send you and to the entire Bear Valley 
Family, our best wishes for health and happiness. 
Also receive heartfelt greetings from the Bear 
Valley-Chad family. 
  Indeed, dear Coordinator, the first month of the 
new year is not bad in terms of results. The work 
went well despite some difficulties. 
  Speaking of evangelization, our students all 
completed the internship on site in Moundou. The 
sharing of the gospel was at a high level compared 
to previous months. 
 We had two baptisms. The number of visitors to 
worship has also increased. 
  Talking about academic work, the result is better 
compared to the first three quarters. Currently. 
Presently, students are on vacation. They will return 
for the fifth term on February 25. Let us pray for their 
vacation stay and their effective return. 
  Concerning the projects, the staff of the Center's 
instructors, the students, and the different 
congregations of the Church of Christ in Chad, 

ardently pray for the mission of the Coordinator of the Bear Valley Bible Institute 
Moundou-Chad and his entire team in Chad next month.  May God make this 
first mission of the Coordinator in Chad effective!   
            Be sufficiently blessed for the work of the Lord throughout the world. 
                                                  In Christ,  
                                                     Datoudji 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 



 

 
 
Click the link below for this week’s report from Cameroon and Chad.  
BVBIC- Wotutu Reports  www.wetrainpreachers.com/extension-news/?tag=Wotutu  

BVBIC-Mbanga Reports www.wetrainpreachers.com/extension-news/?tag=Mbanga 

BVBI-Moundou, Chad Reports Chad — Bear Valley Bible Institute (wetrainpreachers.com) 

Thank you so much for your support of this work in West Africa!  
                              Have a blessed week,  
                                                          David 
David Ballard 
Bear Valley Coordinator: 
Cameroon - Wotutu  
Moundou, Chad 
Assisting with: 
Cameroon - Mbanga 

(Home)   903-982-7245 
(Cell)       903-517-3818 
(Email)    davidgballard16@gmail.com 

http://www.wetrainpreachers.com/extension-news/?tag=Wotutu
http://www.wetrainpreachers.com/extension-news/?tag=Mbanga
https://www.wetrainpreachers.com/chad
tel:903-982-7245
tel:903-517-3818
mailto:davidgballard16@gmail.com


 

A special thank you to all of the supporters whose contributions make this exciting work in 
Cameroon possible. If you'd like to join in the work by offering financial support, see below for more 

information and giving options.  

 

 

  

 

 
Bear Valley Institute 
Cameroon - Wotutu 
is overseen by the South 
Twin Cities church of Christ 
in Rosemount, Minnesota. 
 
 
Funds to support the 
training of these men can 
be sent directly to:  
 
 
South Twin Cities  
church of Christ 
16120 Cedar Ave South 
Rosemount, MN 
55068-1022 

 

 
The coordinator travel fund, new 
congregational support, 
evangelism campaigns, and the 
benevolent work are all overseen by 
the Pattonville church of Christ in 
Pattonville Texas.  
 
Funds to support this part of the work 
can be sent to:  
Pattonville 
church of Christ 
P.O. Box 5 
Pattonville, Texas 75468  

 

 
Bear Valley Institute 
Cameroon - Mbanga 
is overseen by the Frisco 
church of Christ in Frisco, 
Texas. 
 
 
Funds to support the 
training of these men can 
be sent directly to:  
 
 
Frisco 
church of Christ 
P.O. Box 566 
Frisco, Texas 
75033 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
Bear Valley Institute  
Moundou, Chad 
is overseen by the 
Creekside church of Christ 
in Greenville, Texas. 
 
 
Funds to support the 
training of these men can 
be sent directly to:  
 
 
Creekside 
church of Christ 
6113 Jack Finney Blvd 
Greenville, Texas 
75402 
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Bear Valley Bible Institute Cameroon 

C/O David Ballard - Coordinator 
P.O. Box 6 

Pattonville, Texas 75468  
 

   



 


